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 This monthly newsletter provides insight into construction activities and updates on the progress of the New 

Emergency Department project. 

Month at a glance 
Over the summer months, all areas within the new Emergency Department have now received flooring, 
millwork, wall finishes, ceilings, and device installation. Major equipment has begun its start-up process in 
preparation of building commissioning. Commissioning will be the focus over the coming months.  

Upcoming Work 
• South Parking Lot landscaping 
• Accessory installation. 

• Commissioning 
• Tache sidewalk completion 

Fun Facts 
The pneumatic tube system within the hospital is being expanded and connected into the New Emergency 

Department. The systems can carry up to 2kg of cargo and will maintain a velocity of 7.6m/s (~30km/h) with 

controlled acceleration and deceleration for sensitive cargo.  

 


